
 

 

 

 
 
January 12, 2021 
 
 
 
Marlene Caride, Esq. 
Commissioner 
New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance 
20 West State St. 
P.O. Box 325 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
Dear Commissioner Caride: 
 
On behalf of the Professional Insurance Agents of New Jersey Inc., I want to 
extend my sincere congratulations on your appointment as chairperson of the 
National Association of Insurance Commissioners’ Life Insurance and Annuities 
Committee. 
 
PIANJ is a strong supporter of NAIC’s mission to assist state insurance regulators 
in serving the public interest to support and improve state regulation of 
insurance. The NAIC serves as a great example of how well the state-based 
insurance system works.  
 
Please feel free to contact Bradford J. Lachut, Esq., PIANJ’s director of 
government & industry affairs, at (800) 424-4244 should you need any 
information in ways that PIANJ can be of service to you in your role as 
chairperson of this committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
STEVEN C. RADESPIEL 
PIANJ President 
 

 

  


